Mr John O’Dowd MLA
Minister for Education
Department of Education

Rathgael House 

43 Balloo Road  

Bangor

BT19 7PR

29 February 2012 

Dear Minister
As agreed during my recent meeting with officials from the Department of Education’s Special Educational Needs (SEN) and Inclusion Review Team, please find enclosed an advice paper regarding your proposals for progressing the SEN and Inclusion Review. 

This advice is provided by virtue of my statutory duties and powers under articles 7(2) to (4) and article 8(2) of the Commissioner for Children and Young People (Northern Ireland) Order 2003.

As you are aware, I have recently requested a meeting with you and I would like to discuss the Department’s response to my advice paper during this meeting.  Therefore, it may be helpful if officials from your SEN and Inclusion Review Team could also attend.
Yours sincerely

Patricia Lewsley-Mooney
Commissioner
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